

# SAUMC MESSENGER

Sheridan Avenue United Methodist Church 1621 N. Sheridan, Tulsa, OK 74115 "A Friendly Church"

Church Website: http://church.summit.edu/

Office Telephone: (918) 838-7717

Email: Pastor Mark Mann: mmann@summit.edu

July, 2017

July Sermon Titles, Scriptures

Dear Church Family,

Greetings to All! The past month of June demonstrated the perseverance and commitment that we have to ministry. Thanks to everyone who participated in our Second Big Sale of the Year. We brought in nearly \$400 dollars and served our community with joy and character. We also hit a milestone in our apportionment giving for the year, as we have now given nearly 70% of our annual amount towards our annual goal of 100% paid. In months to come, I will be highlighting the four remaining apportionments that we have. This summer my wife will Kendal and Myself be embarking on a short term mission from July 17-24. Please keep us in your prayers as we go with senior high youth from St. Stephen's United Methodist Church in Broken Arrow to run a 3 day vacation bible school. anticipate great blessings, and will give you a full report upon our return to Church on July 30<sup>th</sup>. We will be here at Sheridan Avenue for the first three weeks of July, and my series on God's Heroes promises to be an inspiration to us all... I know it has been one for me as I have been preparing for these sermons to you...

In Christ,

Pastor Mark

July 2, 2017- Communion Sermon Title: "Do What's Right" Scripture: I Samuel 25:1-17.

July 9, 2017

Title: "God's Heroes Have

Wisdom"

Scripture: Luke 2:41-49.

July 16, 2017

Title: "God's Heroes have Hope" Scripture: Exodus 2:1-10.

July 23, 2017 Sermon Title: tba

Guest Pastor: Rev. Donna

**Nichols** 

July 30, 2017

Sermon Title: "God's Heroes Seek

Peace" Scripture: Psalm 34:14.

#### CHURCH SUNDAYS

9:45 a.m. Sunday School 11:00 a.m. Morning Worship 12:00 p.m. Choir Rehearsal

## Worship News

Thanks to Jim Williams for all of his work keeping our church clean and tidy every single week!!!

#### MISSION A MONTH

The July Mission a Month is for the Children at Cooper Elementary where Mary Jo Tannehill works. She has asked for items such as: large bottles of hand sanitizer, wipes, paper towels, stickers, craft items (pipe cleaners, googlie eyes, doilies, tie-dye color dyes, glitter (any color), watercolors, tempera paint, chalk colors or white. Small sizes of khaki or black pants- new or used in children's sizes 3.4. & 5. Please ask Mary Jo regarding any other items that you think might be a hit at Cooper Elementary.

## Garage Sale News

We want to give thanks for three organiztions that have helped us immensely for our next big sale! First, thanks to Teen Challenge for Coming to pick up all of our extra unsold items from our last sale. We appreciate them very much. Also thanks to St. Stephen's United Methodist Church Broken Arrow for letting us borrow their church van to pick up items that we will be selling at our next Big Sale on Saturday, August 26<sup>th</sup>. Finally, thanks to Asbury United Church Methodist for their donating a big van full of items that we will sell at our August Sale. Clothing, Furniture, and other goodies were donated.

Always Say a Prayer!

July, 2017